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April  

Wed 23rd – Back to school for Summer Term 1 

Mon 28th – 9am Meeting for Y1 parents & Y2 re-taking 

the phonics check 

May  

Thur 1st & Fri 2nd – Dogs Trust in school  

Mon 5th – BANK HOLIDAY  

Tues 6th – 3:20pm Y6 Residential parent meeting 

Mon 12th – 3:20pm Y2 Residential parent meeting 

Mon 12th – Thur 15th – SATS week for Year 6                  

(cooked breakfast will be provided for free Mon – Thu) 

Fri 16th – Year 6 Treat morning  

                Whole School ‘My Happy Mind’ afternoon 

Wed 21st – Reception & Y6 NHS height & weight checks 

Fri 23rd – 3:15pm Finish for half term 

June 

Mon 2nd – Back to school for Summer Term 2 

Multiplication checks for Y4 this wk  

Mon 9th - Phonics Screen for Y1 & some Y2 this wk  

Fri 20th – PM Sports Afternoon  

Tue 24th & Wed 25th – Parents Eves for Y1-Y5 and Art 

Gallery in school for ALL 

Wed 25th – Butterfly Class trip  

Thurs 26th – Summer Serenade Performance (some Y5) 

Fri 27th – PM Back up Sports Afternoon  

July 

Tue 1st – PM & Evening Y6 production  

Tue 1st – Wed 2nd – Y2 residential to Tattenhall  

Thurs 3rd – Transition / Moving-up day for all pupils  

Mon 7th – Fri 11th – Y6 residential to Min-y-Don 

Fri 18th – 2:30pm Y6 Leaver’s Assembly  

               Break up for summer!  

 

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 
Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what their 

children are learning about and doing in school. So, this 

week, please ask me: 

Caterpillars: the ducks   

Butterflies: how the ducklings have changed? 

Reception: Easter traditions  

1M: my diary from Major Glad  

1/2T: how different religions show 'care' to others 

2U: Major Glad and Major Dizzy  

3S: my favourite playground game (I will tell you in French)  

3/4T: plants 

4I: The Easter Story   

5McC: the ‘Doodler’ I made 

5/6S: the 'Rose Blanche' book   

6T: tactics in Tag Rugby 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, our pupils have been taking part in both RSE 

lessons and our half termly No Outsiders lessons. In 

addition, Year 6 are attending a performance; ‘Snap 

Trap’, relating to online safety today.  

We are committed to supporting our families in 

producing well-rounded and positive children who go on 

to thrive and make a successful contribution at both 

their secondary schools and then their communities and 

families throughout their lives.  

We hope all our parents are able to support us in our 

mission as a ‘No Outsiders’ School, sharing in the vital 

vision that ‘Everyone is welcome’ at The Acorns and 

that diversity (difference) is embraced and celebrated 

within our community.  

The Acorns does not tolerate any member of our 

community discriminating against others for any reasons, 

with a particular focus on the protected characteristics.  

Thank you for being on #TeamAcorns.  

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU PARENTS AND PTA  

 

Huge thanks to the PTA for running another successful Easter Bingo on Wednesday night. An impressive 

£595.50 was made and a lot of fun was had at the same time! Thanks also to the PTA for running the 

second of our half termly Tuck Shops tonight. Whilst these provide those little end of term treats to the 

pupils and a nice way to start the school holidays, they also top up the PTA fundraising so that we can 

continue to support the pupils to experience the wide variety of opportunities they have on offer at The 

Acorns. This term alone, the PTA have contributed towards the Y4 London residential, the Roman 

workshops booked for Years 3 and 4 in July, subsidised the Nursery trip, a treat for Year 6 after their 

SATs and paid a large amount towards the coach for Young Voices. We are so grateful for their hard 

work and for all your generous contributions!   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


